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SANCHO CARAVAN #261 
JANUARY 2019 NEWSLETTER 

Our Next Meeting is Saturday, January 12th,  3PM 
At Baker Streetcar Bar in Hamtramck 

 

JANUARY MEETING LOCATION CHANGED 

At the request of Bowling Chairman Joe 
Jablonski and with the approval of GC 
Leo Osinski, our January membership 
meeting has been moved from January 
10th to Saturday, January 12th at 3:00PM. 
We will meet at Baker Streetcar Bar, 
9817 Jos Campau in Hamtramck.  

All members are asked to bring or send in 
all sold and unsold raffle tickets & any 
lane sponsorship donations for our major 
bowling fundraiser in March.  

DECEMBER MEETING NOTES 

A small contingent attended our November meeting, 
including Sancho’s newest member, SN Kevin Rowley. 
SE Joe Barone announced that 8 Sancho members have 
reached Life Membership status within the Order (see 
details on page 2).  

Approximately $14000 was approved covering expenses 
and donations. This season ‘Sancho Claus’ gave 424 
fleece jackets to students at Bovenschen, Eppler, and 
Wilde schools as well as to the ARC Raider bowlers. 
Incoming funds included a $100 donation from Mr. & 
Mrs. Wong,  $150 from JW Smith Oldtimers and $380 in 
2019 membership dues.. 

St Francis Camp spokesperson SN Russ Smith asked that 
all Wild Game Gun Raffle tickets, sold & unsold, which 
were mailed in October be returned to him as all tickets 
must be accounted for with the State Gaming Board. 

Alhambra House will present each Region VI caravan 
with a $500 donation and the House will also contribute 
$2000 towards Alhambra Day at the Shrine Circus. 

 

Dear Lady Nobles, Sir Nobles, & Families, 

Happy New Year to all. Although I must 

add that I am counting on additional 

member participation in 2019. 

It seems too often we see just 

the same hard workers at 

each event. 

At the same time, our Santas 

deserve a special “Thank You!” 

for the fantastic job they did with the kids 

& adults this year. 

I had the pleasure of attending all 5 

Christmas parties. For me, seeing the 

smiling faces & the happiness we bring to 

God’s special people is the best feeling 

anyone could experience. You can’t buy 

that feeling or experience. 

We’re looking for better participation at 

the Shrine Circus this year as we are 

increasing the number of guests and we’ll 

need a lot more help.  

Don’t forget raffle ticket sales & lane 

sponsors for our Mark Thomas Memorial 

Bowling fundraiser.  May God bless us. 

GC Leo Osinski                          586.563.8128  
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================================================================================================ 

A LIFE OF DEDICATION 

Congratulations are in order for the following eight Sancho Sir Nobles who have qualified for Life Membership in the 
Order of Alhambra as recently announced by Scribe of the Exchequer/PGC Joe Barone.

PGC Russ Agosta 

SN John Kendzior 

SN Bob Kondrat 

SN Richard Kotecki 

PGC Mike Leon 

GCH/PGC Ron Osinski 

PGC Mike Wilk 
PGC Mike Witkowski 

Each of these Nobles has been a member of the Order for at least 25 years and is at least 65 years old. We should all 
hope to be as fortunate to serve the developmentally disabled for as long and strong as these dedicated Sir Nobles. 

 

PLEASE DO YOUR DUES 
Look for your Sancho Caravan 2019 dues notice coming in the mail. Regular members are asked to contribute $52 

and Life Members $40 annually. Contact Scribe of the Exchequer  PGC Joe Barone 248-755-7507. 

 

YOU CAN’T WIN IF YOU DON’T BUY 

In December the Alhambra offices in Baltimore conducted a 12 Days of Christmas Raffle in support of the International 
Order’s general fund. Michigan’s Region VI had its share of winners, including Sancho Sir Noble Steve Smolinski who 
took home the top prize of $1000 on Christmas day. ‘Sancho Claus’ smiles down again. 

Francis Fodale of Denia Caravan ($30) and Jack Templin of Manresa Caravan ($100) also brightened their holiday. 

********************************************************************************************************* 

 
Santa, Paws, & the Lincoln HS choir at Bovenschen School 

 
Santa Chet brings his toys & joys to Flickinger Elementary 

 
Sancho serving hot lunches to 300 at Bovenschen School 

 
Santa & his bell with the Flickinger ECSE staff  
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WILD GAME DINNER 

Michigan Alhambra & State K of C 

FRIDAY – JANUARY 25, 2019 

Supporting St. Francis Camp 
Doors open 6PM – Dinner at 7:30PM 

DECARLOS BANQUET CENTER 

$50 adv - $55 door - Table of 10 $450 

Includes dinner & draft beer. Cash bar 

 

GUN RAFFLE - DUCK SHOOT CONTEST 

Contact: PSS Gary DeCarlo  586.436.0121 

 

ALHAMBRA  &  SHRINE CIRCUS 

 
THURSDAY – FEBRUARY 14, 2019 

Showtime 11AM – 12:30PM 

SUBURBAN COLLECTION SHOWPLACE 

46100 Grand River   Novi, MI 

Volunteers to arrive 8AM at the Showplace 

or 8AM at DeCarlos to prep hot dog lunches 

Your fez is your admission & parking pass  

Lunch for volunteers after the show 
 

 

20th Annual Mark Thomas 

Memorial Bowling 

Fundraiser 

Saturday March 23rd, 2019 

One squad at Noon 

$20 each.   9-Pin No Tap 

Imperial Lanes 

44650 Garfield, south of Hall Rd. 

3 Games, 2 mystery games 

Cash prizes for both men & women 

50/50 & 60/40 Raffles + Prize Table 

with over 150 prizes 

Also featuring Sancho’s Backyard Bonanza 

Raffle.   Tickets only $5 each! 

Bowlers:   Joe Jablonski     586.216.6129 

Raffles:      Ronnie Osinski    313.815.2357 

Lane Sponsors:     Gary DeCarlo     586.436.0121 

 

Region VI Order of Alhambra 

Member’s Tribute Dinner 
Saturday, March 9, 2019 

Mass 5:45    Cocktails 6:30    Dinner 7:00 

Honoring Our Priests & Clergy 

DECARLOS BANQUET CENTER    
586.436.0121 

$40 per person  

RSVP Galicia GC Pat Plotkowski 586.791.3057 

Wear your Fez/Sash – Business Casual Attire 
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============================================================================================================

WELFARE & ROSARY      

Sultana Mary Ann Ciennik has been diagnosed with cancer. PGC Dick Sosin is home after several days in the hospital. 
Former St. Francis Camp Director Michele Hatfield has undergone serious abdominal surgery. 
Please contact GS Marvin Bielec (586-944-6840) or VGC Joe Kish (586-822-4109) with any other prayer requests. 

PARTICIPATION 

o Red & White Fez Club Lunch. Thu, Jan 3rd.   Noon. DeCarlos. $20. All invited. RSVP 586.759.6500. 

o Council of Caravans Meeting. Mon, Jan 7th.  7:30PM. Monaghan KofC. Livonia. SD Cliff Dake 248.860.0046. 

o Sancho Membership Meeting. Sat, Jan 12th.  3PM.  Baker Streetcar Bar.  Jos. Campau, Hamtramck. 

o Men’s Retreat. Fri-Sun., Jan 11-13th.  Jesuit Retreat House. Bloomfield Hills. Details SD Cliff Dake 248.860.0046 

o Alhambra House & SFC Board Mtg.  Mon, Jan 14th.   6:30PM & 7:30PM. St. Justins. Hazel Park. 

o SFC Wild Game Dinner. Fri., Jan 25th.  See flyer on page 3. 

o Ceremonial. Sat., Jan 26th.  10AM. St John Neumann Church, Canton, MI. RSVP SD Clif Dake 248.860.0046. 

 

o Council of Caravans Meeting. Mon, Feb 4th. 7:30PM. St. Justins. Hazel Park. SD Cliff Dake 248.860.0046. 

o Red & White Fez Club Lunch. Thu, Feb 7th.   Noon. DeCarlos. $20. All invited. RSVP 586.759.6500. 

o Alhambra House & SFC Board Mtg.  Mon, Feb 11th.   6:30PM & 7:30PM. Monaghan KofC. Livonia. 

o Alhambra Day at the Shrine Circus. Thu., Feb 14th. Flyer on page 3. Details MW/PGC Mike Leon 586.530.8327. 

o Sancho Membership Meeting. Thu, Feb 14th.  7PM. Bishop Murphy KofC.   Date subject to change. 

o Founders Day Mass & Historical Plaque Dedication. Sun., Feb 24th.  Mass 10:30AM. Lunch to follow.                   

St Joseph Church, 2214 Manhattan St., Erie. MI.   RSVP SD Cliff Dake 248.860.0046 

…………………………………………………………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………………….

 
Smiling with Santa at Eppler Junior High 

 
             Santa & the Eppler Elves 

 
Modeling the new fleece jacket at the ARC Raiders Santa party 


